
Road Closure Subcommittee Agenda 16 March 2007 

1. OBJECTIONS TO PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURES:  2007 LE RACE CYCLING EVENT 
 
 The meeting has been arranged to enable the Subcommittee to consider and determine the attached 

objections lodged by the following persons to the proposal to close Rue Lavaud between Woodhills 
Road and Rue Brittan/Rue Pompallier, between 9am and 3pm on Saturday 31 March 2007:  

 
• Evan and Jennifer Still, La Rochelle Motel, corner Rue Grehan and Rue Lavaud, Akaroa and 

Destination Akaroa, 14 Rue Lavaud, Akaroa 
• Wendy and Mark Bradley, 115 Grehan Valley Road, Akaroa 
• Eric Ryder, Grand Hotel, 6 Rue Lavaud, Akaroa 
• Jim and Liz Coubrough, Wilderness Lodge Boutique Bed and Breakfast, 42 Rue Grehan, Akaroa 
• Delyse and Brian Springett, Mill Cottage, 81 Rue Grehan, Akaroa 
 

 Following the hearing of the objections, the Subcommittee will also hear submissions from the race 
organiser (Astrid Anderson) and from Mr James Park, a traffic engineering consultant engaged by the 
Council. 

 
 Following the presentation of the submissions, the Subcommittee will retire to reach a decision.  The 

Sub-committee has been delegated power by the Council to decide objections to proposed road 
closures. 

 
 


